April 30, 1970

Rabbi Joseph Karasick Wakmann Watch 15 West 47th Street New York, New York

Dear Joe:

I don't know if you received any reports about the Exodus March that took place on April 26th, but I am sure that if you inquire, you will be highly satisfied.

I am chagrined to have to remind you (and I promise you this will be the last time) that despite all our pleas and entreaties, we still have not received the token sum that we requested from the UOJCA for the New York Conference on Soviet Jewry, and which was promised to us.

Cordially yours,

RABBI NORMAN LAMM

NL/ek cc: David Geller